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Request to the Board of Supervisors 
1 message 

Miser, Megan@EDD <Megan.Miser@edd.ca.gov> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Good Morning, 

Fri, Oct 16, 2020 at 8:55 AM 

I was told that the Board of Supervisors are meeting on October 20, 2020 on the following agenda item: 

Writ of Mandate from the Superior Court of the State of California 

The executed Writ of Mandate suspends approval of construction and Oak Woodland removal permits in the Highway 50 
corridor, defined as the mapped Important Biological Corridors (IBC) running north to south of Highway 50. 

Executed Writ of Mandate 

I can't stress to you enough how much of a hardship this Write is causing my family. We were set to get our permit, 
having paid for a drafter and all of our approvals beforehand when we went in to pay the final balance to get our permit 
we were told about this Writ/lawsuit that was holding up any new permits along this corridor. We are Homeowners and 
Tax Payers so to not be able to do a project on our property is very disheartening. We had very little notice that this was 
going to happen, only one letter stating the possibility that legal action pay occur, I was surprised that we didn't get more 
notice as the process continued. In fact, per review of the Writ of Mandate, how it is written, since we are not removing 
any Oak Trees and have a signed statement stating we are not removing any Oak Trees, we feel that we should be able 
to move forward with receiving our Permit with no further delay. 

We already paid half of our permit fees upfront and like I mentioned before, we had 100% of our approvals, ready to 
receive our permit and now delayed indefinitely because of this Writ. 

If there's anything we can do to expedite this so that not only myself but the other people this lawsuit is affecting can 
move forward with the permit process of our projects. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Megan Miser 

916-717-6549 Personal Phone 

916-449-1651 Fax 
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